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Invitation to Year 2 Children 

Dear Parent,  

Further to our letter yesterday, I am contacting you as a Year 2 parent to offer your child the 

opportunity to come in to school to see their Class Teacher before the end of term.   We would really 

love to see them!   

I assure you that all relevant hygiene and social distancing guidelines will be followed during their 

visit.  Our intention is to take the children outside if the weather is fine.   

Your child may attend a session on either Friday 3rd July or Friday 10th July in the afternoon.   

Sessions will run from 1.15-2.15 p.m. for Class 5 children and 1.30-2.30 p.m. for Class 6 children.   

Drop off/collection points will be confirmed nearer the time.  

The children will attend in smaller groups, group size dependent on the number of children who take 

up our offer.  There will be no other children in school on Friday afternoons.  

The children may bring a packed lunch with them to have lunch and a chat with their Class Teacher.  

This will be an opportunity for the children to have some fun and spend time with their teacher and 

friends, talk about their transition to the Juniors, celebrate their time with us and provide an 

opportunity to say goodbye to the staff, which we feel is essential for them going forwards.    

This offer is only open to children who will not be attending school as part of a Bubble before the 

end of term.    

Please could you contact the School Office if you would like your child to visit in July and let us know 

if either date would be possible or if you have a preference.   A reply by Monday 29th June would be 

much appreciated, after which we will get in touch again to confirm final details.  

We hope that you will be able to take up this invitation - the Class Teachers and staff would love to 

see the children before they make their transition to the Junior School!  

Kind regards, 

 

F. Hamilton 

Headteacher 
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